
 



Map of the 

Indiana Memorial Union 
 

 

 
 

 

Sessions take place in the 

Distinguished Alumni Room, Lilly 

Library, and the Maple Room, IMU 

 
 

The Annual Bloomington Eighteenth-Century 
Studies Workshop is organized by the Center 
for Eighteenth-Century Studies at Indiana 
University (Rebecca Spang, Director).  

 
The workshop is made possible thanks to the 
generous support of the IU College of Arts 
and Sciences. We thank all our workshop 
presenters and registrants for their 
enthusiastic participation and support.   
We would like to extend special thanks to 
Barbara Truesdell for her invaluable help in 
organizing the workshop. 

 
Since the Workshop relies on pre-circulated 
papers, it is for registered participants only. 
To register and receive the papers, or for 
other inquiries, please contact:  

 
Dr. Barbara Truesdell 
Center for Eighteenth-Century Studies 
Weatherly Hall North, Room 122 
400 North Sunrise Drive 
Indiana University 
Bloomington, IN 47405 
Offi:  812-855-2856 
Fax:  812-855-0002 
voltaire@indiana.edu 
http://www.indiana.edu/~voltaire 
 
 
Cover image: Louise Elisabeth Vigée Lebrun, 
Madame Vigée Lebrun and her daughter, Jeanne 
Lucie Louise (1789), oil on canvas, 130 x 94 cm, 
Louvre (Paris) 
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